
 
 

 

 

19 June 2025  

Dear Families 

Aqua Sports Experience at Mercers Lake 

We are pleased to inform you about the upcoming three-day Aqua Sports experience at Mercers Lake, taking 
place from Monday 14 July 2025 to Wednesday 16 July 2025. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to 
develop their confidence, teamwork, and water-based skills in a fun and safe environment. 

 
Students should meet promptly at 8.25am in Room C06 at Sackville School each morning. We aim to return to 
school by approximately 4.00pm each day. 
During the trip, students will take part in a variety of exciting activities, including: 

● Kayaking 

● Raft building 

● Windsurfing 

● Team-building games 

Please note that the exact schedule of activities may vary depending on weather conditions. 

 
To ensure students are fully prepared, they will need to bring the following each day: 

● A packed lunch 

● Towel 

● Swimsuit 

● Water shoes (or old trainers that can get wet) 

● Sun cream 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website. No nut related products are allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

All necessary safety equipment, including wetsuits, buoyancy aids, and helmets, will be provided. 

Please confirm your child’s attendance by completing the Google form here.  

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 
mjohnson@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 

We look forward to an enjoyable and rewarding few days on the water! 

Yours sincerely 
Mr M Johnson 
Teacher of Geography  

 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC-SJ-Policy-Schedule-and-Wording-2024.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScM9YwEO-Wh_oNV-uP9qn82Fysxi-a0OmCWjsnaLA-vQdgl-Q/viewform?usp=header

